
CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE 
Legal Notice 

 
Department of Parks and Recreation  

 
Design Recreation Improvements for  

Riverton Trolley Park 
LWCF23-00904 

RFP #23074 
 

The City of Portland is accepting proposals from qualified sources to provide Design Recreation 
Improvements for Riverton Trolley Park located at 822 Riverside St, at the intersection of Riverside 
Street and Forest Avenue.  
  
Sealed proposals for the above project, addressed to Purchasing office, City Hall, Room 103, 389 
Congress Street, Portland, Maine 04101, will be received 3:00 PM on Thursday, June 22, 2023, at 
which time they will be opened and read. Late, unsigned bids or faxed bids shall not be accepted, bidders 
must submit their proposals electronically by emailing their proposal to bidsubmit@portlandmaine.gov 
with the name of the Proposer, Contract Name and RFP number in the subject line or by submitting via 
USPS, UPS or FedEx to the mailing address above.  All proposals shall remain open to acceptance for 
ninety (90) days from their opening. 
 
This project is funded, in part, with a grant from the State of Maine, Bureau of Parks & Lands through the 
U.S. Department of the Interior Land and Water Conservation Fund. 
 
Copies of the RFP documents are available electronically by contacting the City of Portland Purchasing 
Office either by phone (207) 874-8654 or e-mail: JRL@portlandmaine.gov . 
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